
 
 
   

 
Dear Friend of the Anti-Choice Project, 
 
It is stunning, is it not, just how quickly the world seems to be 
spiraling out of control? From the advancement of ISIS and 
the daily headlines of new Islamic terror attacks, to the 
crumbling of traditional marriage in our own culture, to our 
crooked and incompetent government bureaucrats, to the 
indoctrination of Leftist ideology in our schools, to the 
growing hostility against all Christian morality, it would seem 
that this nation is in many ways on the verge of collapse. 
 

DNC CELEBRATES THEIR ABORTIONS 
 
And as November 2016 draws near we are reminded of the 
impending disaster that a Hillary Clinton presidency would 
bring. Indeed, the Democratic party as a whole today not 
only defends, but embraces and celebrates the act of killing 
a child in the womb. On July 27, 2016, Ilyse Hogue, 
president of NARAL Pro-Choice America, took to the stage 
at the Democratic National Convention to explain that some 
years prior she aborted her first child:  “I wanted a family, but it was the wrong time. I made the decision that was best for 
me — to have an abortion and get compassionate care at a clinic in my own community.” At this point in her speech, loud 
cheering and applause broke out in the crowd. It is one thing to commit some grave evil and feel shame or regret; it is 
something else entirely to celebrate a barbaric evil like abortion. 
 
And yet, Hillary Clinton may well be our next president, replacing the Supreme Court vacancy of the late Antonin Scalia 
and — almost certainly — one or two more justices (to say nothing of the many lower court appointments) with radical 
pro-abortion judges cementing Roe v. Wade for decades to come. 
 

Year after year, polls show the country steadily growing more 
pro-life and supportive of restrictions on abortion, yet the 
Democratic party only grows more extreme on the issue. This 
year, the party adopted a platform which calls for a repeal of 
the Hyde Amendment, which prohibits the use of taxpayer 
funds for abortion, as well as any state or federal law which 
restricts a woman’s “access to abortion”. You will frequently see 
the positions of the party “evolve” as the culture moves to the 
left on social issues such as same-sex marriage and 
transgender bathrooms, but as the culture becomes more pro-
life, Democrats dig their heels in the sand in order to protect 
their precious right to kill unborn children. 
 

WE MUST FIGHT ON 
 
What has happened to this great country of ours? How could 
we have fallen so far in so brief a time? In the fourth century, 

August 2016, Quarterly Newsletter  |  antichoiceproject.com  |  PO Box 5992, Bremerton, WA 98312  |  info@antichoiceproject.com 

   On May 12, 2016, under the leadership of Lauren Handy, 
volunteers with our ACP Washington, D.C. chapter braved the 
cold and rain to reach high school students who desperately 

needed to be shown the truth about abortion. 
 

Democratic presidential nominee Hillary Clinton holds hands with 
Cecile Richards, president of Planned Parenthood Action Fund, 

during an event June 10, 2016 in Washington, D.C. 
 



facing similar cultural decline, St. Augustine of Hippo offered 
this advice: 
 
“Bad times! Troublesome times! This is what people are 
saying. Let our lives be good and the times will be good. For 
we make our own times. Such as we are, such are the times. 
What can we do? Maybe we cannot convert masses of 
people to a good life. But let the few who do hear live well. Let 
the few who live well endure the many who live badly.” 
 
We must fight on and not lose heart! By our lives and our 
example we must speak the truth in love. We must not stand 
on the sidelines but engage and be a living witness, a force 
for good in this fallen world.  
 

ACP ARRIVES IN ATLANTA 
 
In July, we launched our newest chapter in Atlanta, Georgia, under the direction of Haley Dickey! Through the continued 
generosity and prayers of our supporters, the truth of abortion is able to reach more people in more cities across the 
country. Our society remains largely complacent in the killing of unborn babies by abortion, but that is changing as the 
mask is removed and the ugly horror of abortion is exposed to the light of day. 
 
“Most people look away from abortion photos displayed in public. But no matter how quickly they turn their 

heads, we have gotten the picture in their heads and they will never get it out. This fundamentally 
changes their perception of abortion even if we don’t change every mind. Each time thereafter that they 

hear the word abortion, that picture will be recalled to mind.” 
 

– Gregg Cunningham, Director of the Center for Bio-Ethical Reform 
 

 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 

 
 
Tom Herring 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 

 
Andrew St.Hilaire 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 
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1. Start an ACP Chapter. Would you or someone you know be 
willing to start an ACP chapter? More information is available 
on our website or email us at info@antichoiceproject.com. 
 
2. Volunteer. Hold a sign with your local ACP chapter! 
 
3. Spread the word! Refer friends and family to our website, 
Facebook page, and share this newsletter with them. 
 
4. Donate. Your regular, tax-deductibe, gift of $100, $50, $25, 
or $10 helps us to expand our life-saving projects into more 
and more cities. Set up a recurring gift today by visiting our 
website at www.antichoiceproject.com and clicking “Donate”. 

LEARN HOW YOU CAN HELP US 
antichoiceproject.com/take-action 

During June and July 2016 this billboard was on display in Kitsap 
County, WA, where it was seen more than 200,000 times per week. 

ACP Lincoln, NE (Left & Middle) and ACP Bremerton, WA (Right) expose the true face of “Choice” at major intersections in July 2016. 


